NOTICE TO LAW STUDENTS

CERTIFICATION OF LAW STUDENTS AND ENTRY INTO GHANA LAW SCHOOL IN THE
SAME YEAR OF COMPLETION OF PROGRAMME OF STUDY AT KUC

Management is pleased to inform all LL.B students that it has made the following strategic policy
decisions to ensure that LL.B graduates are able to enroll at Ghana Law School in the same year of
completion of their programme of study at KUC:

1. With effect from the 2023/2024 academic year KUC shall offer a trimester academic session for
all Level 300 LL.B students. This arrangement will afford LL.B students an opportunity to
complete their LL.B programme by December 2024 instead of May 2025,

2. Management will conduct conference marking of all examination answer scripts of LL.B students
at the end of every semester examinations. This is to ensure that all examinations results are
published within one month after completion of end of semester examinations. Also Management
will endeavor to ensure that certificates of the existing Level 400 LL.B students will be ready
before the end of the 2024.

3. KUC will start the conduct of Ghana Law School Entrance examination classes in the course of
the semester . The details of the start date, fee, and others will be communicated to all students
shortly.

We thank you for supporting Management in making the KUC Faculty of Law, Governance and
International Relations a prestigious Law Faculty in Ghana.
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